
 

 

 

 

 

March 15, 2018 

News and Information 

        Let your voice be heard!  Run for ASBG Office – Associated Student Body Government (ASBG)  

        election petitions are available in the Student Activities office (G-105) in the student center. Petitions are  

        due by Friday, April 6, 2018 at 4 p.m. For more information visit the ASBG webpage at  

        www.hancockcollege.edu/asbg/index.php    

 

        Meet your current Associated Student Body Government board members – ASBG meetings are held on  

        Mondays from 12:30 to 1:50 p.m. in the Student Center room G 106 A & B. 

 

        Congratulations to our Bulldog Men’s Basketball team who made it to the Elite 8 State Champion 

        Tournament for the first time since 1974. AHC Students and staff are proud of you! To get involved in  

        AHC Athletics programs contact Athletics Director Kim Ensing at kensing@hancockcollege.edu 

 

        Veteran Success Center has new hours of operation- 

          Mondays 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  

          Tuesdays 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

          Wednesdays 10 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

          Thursdays 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.   

          

         Please feel free to contact Dr. Veronica West if you have any questions at  

         veronica.west@hancockcollege.edu  

        

        Scholarship Opportunities: 

Outdoor Stack’s Annual Financial Aid Program deadline 3/30/18 

Ampronix College Scholarship deadline 3/31/18 

Santa Maria Valley Contractors Association deadline 4/10/18 

 

         For applications and more information about these and other scholarship opportunities visit the  

         Financial Aid Scholarships webpage at  

         http://www.hancockcollege.edu/financial_aid/scholarships.php 
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        Spring Break- Reminder Spring break is Monday March 19 through March 24, 2018. There are no 

        classes during this break and some buildings may be closed. Services to students may be limited or not  

        available. The college is closed on Friday, March 23, 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

The Math Club is still selling T-shirts Celebrating Pi (3.14) Day, which occurs every year on March 

14th (3/14). Get your t-shirt today for only $20 while supplies last. To purchase a t-shirt contact the Math 

Club advisor, Chris Pavone at chris.pavone@hancockcollege.edu. All proceeds go to the benefit the 

club.  

Conversation with a Film Director – The Film Club invites you to join them for a conversation with 

Academy Award nominated Director Firas Fayyad on Friday, March 16 at 3:00 p.m. in O-307.  He will 

be discussing the making of his documentary film “Last Men in Aleppo”. For more information 

contact The Film Club advisor Tim Webb at twebb@hancockcollege.edu 

Bulldog  Rec-ing Club Applebee’s Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser – Now through April 6, 2018 the 

Bulldog Rec-ing club are selling pre-sale tickets for a Pancake Breakfast at Applebee’s in Santa Maria 

on Saturday, April 7, 2018 from 8 to 10 a.m. Proceeds will go towards special events and scholarships 

for Recreation Management majors. For tickets contact Bulldog Rec-ing Club President Caitlyn 

Sampson by email at Sampson.caitlyn.2015@gmail.com or stop by room N-11 on Tuesdays or 

Thursdays from 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. through April 5th.  

Don’t Miss Diversity Day - To celebrate the vast diverse community at Allan Hancock College, ASBG 

is sponsoring Diversity Day on Wednesday March 28, 2018 in the Commons from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Stop by club booths, displays, performers, and food fundraisers.  

Student Panel for Transfer Thursday – Please join the University Transfer Center to hear former 

Allan Hancock students who have successfully transferred to a university on Thursday, March 29, 

2018 from 12 to 1 p.m. in the University Transfer Center, room A-205. Take this opportunity to hear 

words of wisdom from students who were once in your shoes. Q&A to follow. Next Transfer 

Thursday event: April 12th  UC Overview 

       The Wall that Heals - The County of San Luis Obispo Veterans Service Office will host The Wall 

       That Heals.  This exhibit is a replica of the Vietnam Veterans Memorial bearing the names of more than  

       58,000 men and women who made the ultimate sacrifice in Vietnam. The exhibit will be open for 24 

       hours a day, free to the public, between 12 a.m. on March 29 and 2 p.m. on April 1, at the Madonna 

       Meadows. For more information visit www.slocounty.ca.gov   

Events and Activities  



Food Share Because We Care - Every 1st and 3rd Thursday of the Month, AHC students can pick up 

free produce and non-perishable foods in the Student Center Courtyard and at the Gym at 

approximately 11:30 a.m. at the Santa Maria Campus or from 4 to 6 p.m. at the Lompoc Valley Center 

while students are in session. Open to all AHC Students. Future dates: 4/5, 4/19, & 5/3. 

       Makerspace at AHC – Come on check out some edible science on Wednesday, April 4, 2018 from 1 to 

        9 p.m. on the patio in front of the Library. At this Makerspace, students can make “Liquid Nitrogen 

        Ice Cream” and other edible science project. Join the newly formed student Makerspace Club on 

        campus. For more information contact Club Advisor Trevor Passage at  

        trevor.passage@hancockcollege.edu   

The Clothes Line Project - Student Health Services and North County Rape Crisis Center are 

hosting The Clothes Line Project during Sexual Assault Awareness Week in the Commons on April 

9, 2018 from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. The Clothes Line display will remain in the commons through April 12, 

2018.  
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